
September 23, 2019  

 

FEANTM Co AND our ranch home 
3791 Cross Road 
Livermore, CA 94550 

Re:  Our Appeal for Reinstatement!    

 

Dear President Mom Marsha, Engineer Aunt Yanhua and Uncle John H. 

We have recently received notification from President Marsha informing us that we've 
been terminated from our employment, as Treasurers, due to a few errors on line items.   

The misunderstanding was due to the line items stated office supplies, but apples and 
carrots were drop-shipped to our stall.  However, we feel we should be reinstated for the 
following reasons: 

 
·  It wasn't as if we ordered our favorite Fuji apples.  
· We only ordered a cost-effective lower grade brand apples. 
· Carrots are good for vision and therefore can avoid future eye issues, thereby 

saving Veterinarian costs. 
· Once in a great while, we did share a carrot with Minow, one of the horses in the 

barn. 
· We do realize Minow is 100% blind so the carrot could not assist with vision, but 

we feel that is beside the point and sharing is what should be noted. 
 

We respectfully request that you review our appeal for reinstatement in light of the 
above information, and reconsider your actions.   

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact us when you 
come to the barn to give us our hay.   

We sincerely confess that we may have been wrong.  Dusty claims not to have done 
anything wrong but ate the apples knowing in full that the UPS man told us that it was 
wrong to have things delivered to the ranch and not the office.  

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please bring us Fuji Apples, since 
you’re making such a big deal about line items that aren’t entirely accurate, but the 
apples were chosen to be cost-effective, and that should count! 

 

Sincerely, 

Quincy and Dusty 


